
 

 

 
NEWS ADVISORY  
15 November 2018  
 

Saudi’s Ministry of Health needs more Filipino nurses  
 
The Saudi Recruitment Office (SRO) is recruiting more Filipino specialist nurses as it 
extend the period of submission of applications to fill up the 1,500 vacancies  at the 
Ministry of Health in the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia  

Qualified nurses residing in the National Capital Region may submit their applications at 
the POEA main office in Mandaluyong City until December 12, 2019.  Those in the 
provinces have until December 2 to forward their documents to the POEA regional office 
nearest their area. 

Applicants should have a Bachelor of Science degree in Nursing, PRC license, and must 
have a minimum of one (1) year of related experience. 

The basic salary offered starts at SR4,110 plus SR295 increment for every additional year of 
experience. Successful applicants will receive a paid annual vacation with free roundtrip 
economy ticket, as well as free food and accommodation.  

Qualified applicants should register online at onlineservices.poea.gov.ph and personally 
submit the following documents at the counters of Manpower Registry Division, Ground 
Floor, Blas F. Ople Bldg., Ortigas Avenue corner EDSA, Mandaluyong City. 
 

 Cover letter and curriculum vitae with colored passport size picture  
 Nursing Diploma (notarized copy)  
 Board Certificate and copy of license from the Professional Regulation Commission 

(PRC)  
 Certificates of previous and current employment in related field  (notarized copy)  
 Valid Passport copy  
 Two (2) pieces 2x2 recent picture  
 Certificate of POEA online PEOS (log on to www.peos.poea.gov.ph) 
 Printed copy of Worker’s Information Sheet/E-Registration 

 
The above documents should be fastened in a folder and properly labeled with RSF No. 
190025, Applicant’s Name, Position Applied For, Country of Destination, PEOS Online 
Number and E-Registration Number). 
 
Applicants are required to present their original documents for authentication of written 
information before forwarding the résumé to the employer.  /END 

http://www.peos.poea.gov.ph/

